
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 2:16 PM 
To: ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU 
 
Subject: Preliminary benefits open enrollment information 
 
 
TO: Benefits eligible faculty and staff 
FROM: Human Resources 
 
Human Resources has composed a summary of information for the upcoming benefits open enrollment period. 
This summary includes the Board of Regents plan changes for 2012 and the BOR health and dental premiums. 
  
Although more details will follow, we are providing this initial summary for your review. Open enrollment is 
scheduled for October 24 - November 18, 2011. If you have questions after reviewing the information, please 
contact Human Resources at benefits@uga.edu or 706-542-2222. 
 
http://www.hr.uga.edu/benefits/pre-oe-info-2011.pdf 


